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S4 Microsoft Teams
As the school term progresses teachers are continuing to use Microsoft Teams to enhance the delivery of teaching and learning and to issue homework.  In particular, during periods of self-isolation, teachers will post course work and assignments on Microsoft Teams for pupils to access while working from home. It is important your child checks Teams on a regular basis for updates. Pupils can also communicate directly with their teacher via Teams should they require any support or need to seek clarification.
Young people can access this resource via their GLOW sign in and any login issues should be communicated to the school via email at generalenquiries@taylor.n-lanark.sch.uk
All S4 pupils who study a science subject have already been issued their group code and have already been using Teams to complete coursework/homework. Assignments and tasks will be issued via announcements or the school blog.
Team codes for each curricular area are listed below:
Mathematics
Mr Dorris: 		dws5zkp				
Mr Geddes:		0birbf4	
Mrs Bergen:		h41r1xu		
Mr Anderson:		7wc742				
Mr Rooney:		vna40w1			
Mr Mullen:		1qi8wm0				
Mr McSherry:		tk8jgxt			
Mr O'Donnell:		utfqneu

English
National 4 – lbx4o2l
National 5 – cozse5C

Spanish
xbl73vp

Computing 
8ez3gey

Business 
3s7nt01

Health & Food
plczcz9

Practical Cookery
r0fmrpv


Music
n84m1t4

History
Miss Stoutjesdyk – ep86pop
Miss Kane – 83k33jz

Modern Studies
Mrs McGraw/Miss Conlon – ks223j9
Miss Conlon/Mrs Connell – zu534pl
Miss Conlon – 3huirc6

Geography
Mr Dale – au6ziyt
Miss Hardie – mqtc2i0

Practical Wood 
wcu4jq2

Graphic Communications
3xc7eoc

Art
b72lndn

PE
Mr Hewitt – gsjpj3t
Mr Ryan – 3cj2hg8
Mrs McGuigan/Miss Inness – 972a5jp

In some subjects teachers may have already added pupil names. In others, the pupils should request to join the group using the appropriate code.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if your child has difficulty accessing technology or if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely



Mrs L McGraw
Depute Head Teacher


